
13. WATERWAYS AND WETLANDS PROJECTS REPORT

The Water Services Manager reported, with information on progress with capital
expenditure projects within the Board’s area for the first four months of the
1999/2000 year.  An officer was in attendance and a number of issues were
discussed.  The Board received the report.


